
 

 

 

 

 

4.12.17 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re:  Federation of  Kettlebrook Short Stay School and Burton Pupil Referral Unit 

 

Following a joint meeting at Blessed Robert Sutton Catholic Sports College on Thursday  30th 

November,  The Management Committees of Kettlebrook Short Stay School and Burton Pupil 

Referral Unit agreed to federate with effect from 1st April 2018.    

For the Spring  the present interim arrangements for the leadership and management of both 

schools will remain in place and Mrs Kirsty Rogers will continue as Interim Executive Headteacher.  

We would both like to take the opportunity to thank you for your support during this term and will 

keep you updated about progress towards federation on a ongoing basis. 

If you require any further clarification please contact Mrs Rogers via either school in the first 

instance. 

 

Yours faithfully 

                                                               

 

                           Mr J Brodie                                                                                Mr M Cain 

Chairman of KSSS Management Committee             Chairman of Burton PRU Management Committee 

 

 



 

 

 


